
 

 
 

Capital works drop-in session 
 
Council is giving the community an opportunity to discuss important infrastructure projects at a 
resident drop-in session in Korumburra next week. 
 
With a number of important capital works projects currently underway in the area, the drop-in 
session gives residents a chance to speak directly with Council engineering staff. 
 
Engineering Coordinator, Paul Challis, said the drop-in session allows people to raise questions 
and any concerns about the detailed designs that have been drafted. 
 
“We have a number of projects underway that impact upon residents and the general public 
alike,” he explained. “The session allows Council engineers to consider the feedback presented 
and clarify any uncertainty about the projects during this community engagement opportunity.” 
 
Council recently awarded the tender for the construction of the Karmai Community Children’s 
Centre to TS Constructions, with preparatory site works already underway. 
 
Council is currently finalising designs and tender documents for the following projects in 
Korumburra: 

 

 Princes Street reconstruction between Mair Crescent and Bridge Street 

 John Street reconstruction between Mine Road and the primary school 

 Station Street reconstruction between the railway station and Warragul Road 

 
At the drop-in session residents will be able to view large scale plans of all the proposed works, 
while having detailed conversations with Council staff about the infrastructure projects that 
affect them. 
 
The drop-in session will be held on Monday 5 October at the Korumburra Library Meeting 
Room. Residents are welcome to attend anytime between 4.30 - 6.00pm. 
 
Contact Council for more information on 5662 9200.   
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